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September 22, 2023  
 

Development Hearing Officer  

Development Facilitation Team 

City of Albuquerque, Planning Department  

600 2nd Street NW, Albuquerque NM 87102 

 

RE: PR-2023-008906 & SD-2023-00168 

 

Development Hearing Officer: 

 

JAG Planning & Zoning, agent for 27 Hundred LLC, Stephen Brown, is providing the following 

information as a Supplemental Submittal: 

 

1. Sidewalk Exhibit showing width of sidewalk and landscape buffer along Vassar Drive NE; 

2. Updated Infrastructure List to reflect measurements identified in the Sidewalk Exhibit.   

 

Given information that has been provided by the surveyor, it has been determined that 

additional area needs to be requested for the ongoing request of a Development Hearing Officer 

Determination to allow the existing sidewalk to remain.   

 

DHO Determination for Sidewalk Requirements along Vassar Drive NE:  

The applicant is seeking an administrative waiver to allow the existing 3.9’ wide 

sidewalks along Vassar Dr to remain in lieu of the 5’ wide sidewalk width that is typically 

required.  There are 4’ wide (or likely 3.9’) sidewalks abutting the site that are consistent 

with existing sidewalks along Vassar NE.   

 

The DHO determination request meets the criteria of Section 2-9(B)(2)(iii) of the DPM, 

which states that a waiver may be granted if, “The adjoining sidewalks are non-standard 

as to width and/or location, and the Waiver would enable the new and existing sidewalks 

to match in width and/or location, or could create a smooth transition between areas of 

different width and/or character.” 

 
















